
Neighbourhood Plan Working Group
Report to SF Parish Council Meeting Wednesday, Feb 5, 2020

Our work over the last month

1. Meetings: The Working Group met on 18th January (All-Day Planning Workshop) and 21st January (to set DRAFT Vision, Aims and Objectives)

2. Declaration of Interest Forms: All members have completed and shared their Declaration of Interest Forms. These have been handed to the Parish Clerk to be kept on file.

3. Parish Online www.parish-online.co.uk: The Parish Clerk has obtained this useful tool on a 30-day trial period. The Working Group has explored its potential and recommends that the PC agrees to the  annual cost of £30/year at its February Meeting.

4. NP website presence:
The PC Website has a Neighbourhood Plan page and contains details of the Working Group. The page content needs to be ratified by the PC.
Jim McNeill, along with members of the Working Group has created a NP WIX website. Upon PC agreement this will go ‘live’ after this evening’s meeting and be linked to via the SFPC website and vice-versa.
Access to the NP website is limited and controlled by Jim McNeill.

[bookmark: _Hlk31706960]5. Expenditure update
· An invoice from Rachel Leggett & Associates has been received and passed to the Parish Clark for payment: Payment: for Hours worked: £960.00 Expenses: £109.41. TOTAL: £1069.41
· An Invoice for hire of the Village Hall for the WG Workshop Day has been passed to the Parish Clark for payment: £60.00
· An Invoice from Andy Hayward for cost of a Banner for Consultation Days is due to be passed to the Parish Clerk.
Expenditure claimed by Jim McNeill for Jan 2020
	Display Boards (1) for consultation events
	£80.99 (inc VAT)

	Display Boards (2) for consultation events
	£173.80 (inc VAT)

	Upgrade of NP WIX website (with 50% discount)
	£115.20 (inc VAT)

	Domain Name (www.stokeferryplan.co.uk) for 2 years (1st year free):
	£11.64 (inc VAT)


	Printing cost of flyers for first Consultation Day:
	£33.00 (no VAT)

	TOTAL
	£422.63



6. The cost of the two sets of display boards needs to be added to the PC Assets Register

Jim McNeill
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chair, SFNP Working Group
